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It is a few short weeks before we go on summer break. It is getting more difficult by the day.
The children Just want to run and play. They don’t understand that they have to share a
playground and that there is still learning to be done. The older ones are preparing to move to
the “big” school.

The staff are also making some adjustments. We had one employee transfer to the high school.
One took a week’s vacation and one was at a workshop for a couple of days. This left us 3
teachers down for a couple of days. We had to close one classroom for one day. We scheduled
4 different subs throughout the week, but all 4 were a no show. This puts so much pressure on
those who remain. They are literally counting the days that remain.

As you are all aware | am retiring and | thank you all for the beautiful Blanket. | am doing my
best to hand down whatever knowledge | may possess to Monique. | feel that she is a strong
candidate for the position.

Thank you all once again for my time here with the district.



